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Auburn Garrett Drive-In

1014 SR-8 Garrett, IN 46738
agdrivein@gmail.com
Phone : 260-357-3474
Web : http://www.auburngarrettdrivein.com

Summary

Published :

Description

CLOSED FOR THE SEASON Opened in 1951, the Auburn Garrett Drive-In is one of Indiana's few remaining
drive-ins. Fun for all ages! A typical season is from April to October. For movies and times, visit the
website.


